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Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor
P.O. Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

IN THE MATTER OF THE PETITION OF ELIZABETHTOWN GAS
COMPANY TO (1) REVISE ITS WEATHER NORMALIZATION CLAUSE
RATE; (2) REVISE THE CLEAN ENERGY PROGRAM COMPONENT OF
ITS SOCIETAL BENEFITS CHARGE RATE; AND (3) REVISE ITS ON-
SYSTEM MARGIN SHARING
BPU DOCKET NO. GR19070873

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

By this letter, Elizabethtown Gas Company ("ETG") respectfully requests expedited service
of the written orders concerning the above-referenced matter that we expect to be considered at the
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ agenda meeting on October 25,2019. A representative from
ETG will be there in person on October 25, 2019 to accept service of the written orders.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Thank you very much for consideration of this request.

DMF/adh

Respectfully yours,

Deborah M. Franco


